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New York Sire Stakes Announces County Fair Location Change 

  

SCHENECTADY, N.Y. – The Agriculture & New York State Horse Breeding Development 
Fund announces a location change within the New York Sire Stakes (NYSS) County Fair 
series. Participants should mark their calendars accordingly.   
  
The Ontario County Fair event in Canandaigua scheduled for Thursday, July 28th is now taking 
place at the Hemlock fairgrounds in Livingston County. Post-time is scheduled for 3 p.m. The 
draw date is scheduled for Saturday, July 23rd. 
 
The revised County Fair schedule can be found here. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, contact the New York Sire Stakes at  
info@nysirestakes.com. Keep up to date with the latest news by visiting 
www.nysirestakes.com.  
  
About the Agriculture & NYS Horse Breeding Development Fund: The Agriculture & NYS Horse 
Breeding Development Fund is a public benefit corporation established in 1965 by the Laverne Law 
(Laws of New York, Chapter 567 of the Laws of 1965). The mission of the fund is to promote agriculture 
through the breeding of Standardbred horses and the conduct of equine research within the state. To 
carry out its legislative mission, the Fund administers the New York Sire Stakes races, Excelsior/State 
Fair Series races, and County Fair Races. 
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